Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20

Application  \WSCC/036/20
number

Name Kathleen Syrimi

Address THE POPLARS, 2, THE POPLARS, ARUNDEL, BN18 0EQ

Type of |Objection
Comment

Comments  This incinerator is too big for the area, we already have a water treatment plant, recycling centre, I
think it's unfair to the area to now have a large incinerator. It will mean constant lorries on these
narrow roads.
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